The baby has been delivered. Child Protective Services (CPS) is involved. It has been determined that the baby is to go immediately into foster care. The foster parents and the CPS representative are at the hospital with the correct paper work to have the baby released to them. They are asking that the Birth Certificate and Social Security Card for the baby be sent to the foster parents. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]What is your response?
___  Absolutely, please, give me the name and address to which these documents will be sent.
___  As the mother has not relinquished parental rights, the Birth Certificate and Social Security card will be sent to her. If the foster parents require a copy, their case worker at Social Services will need to make application through their County Vital Statistics Office.
